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Saint Gregory’s Catholic Primary School 
FAO: Niamh Rolph 
Grange Road 
Northampton 
NN3 2AX 
       Wednesday 21st December 2016 
 
  
Dear Mrs Rolph 
 
The Mayor of Northampton, Cllr Christopher Malpas, has asked me to write to you to 
extend how impressed he was with Saint Gregory’s School Choir performance at 
Eleonore House on Monday 19th December 2016.  
 
The children who performed were not only a credit to St Gregory’s School but also to 
Northampton and its younger community. 
 
Cllr Malpas would like to present St Gregory’s School Choir with a Mayor Bear pin 
badge each to show his appreciation and continued support. 
 
The Mayor was wondering if there would be an appropriate assembly or service in 
which he could come along to visit and personally congratulate the children? 
 
I hope you have a lovely Christmas and I look forward to hearing from you in the 
New Year.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Chloe Nelson 
Civic and Mayoralty Officer 
 


